Steven SeEe

From: Rob Smith <rob@rsd.solutions>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3.07 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill H5859

To whom it may concern:

As a small business owner, | support H5859 and the expansion of water policy to promote the growth of smalf business
throughout Rhode Island.

We lock forward to partnering with businesses that are able to open their doors thanks to the passage of this measure.
Sincerely,

Rob Smith

Rob Smith
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C: +1 401.835.9292
Taunton, MA
RSD.SOLUTIONS



